
 

Russell/Nomura Index users, 

 

August 8, 2014 

 

 

 

In Compliance with the Principles for Financial Benchmark  

published by the International Organization of Securities Commissions 

(Russell/Nomura Japan Indexes） 

 

 

The International Organization of Securities Commissions (IOSCO) published “Principles for 

Financial Benchmarks”, report of the IOSCO Board, on July 2013. The report states that 

“Administrators should publically disclose the extent of their compliance with the Principles”. 

 

The Quantitative Research department of Nomura Securities has verified the extent of 

compliance of Russell/Nomura Japan Indexes voluntarily and has begun to provide public 

disclosure.  

 

For more information, please contact us. 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact: 

     Global Research Division 

     Nomura Securities, Tokyo 

     idx_mgr@frc.nomura.co.jp 

     +81-3-6703-3986 

 

 


